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  Headteacher’s Note: 
Hi everyone, 

Firstly, a reminder that we have a long weekend ahead of us due to Monday 

being May Day Bank holiday. 

In school we continue to adhere to COVID restrictions and we are grateful 

for your continuing support with this.  Like all of you, we await to see how 

changes will impact on schools over the forthcoming weeks/months. 

Due to the restrictions sadly we have been unable to organise a Year 6 

residential visit this year, however we are bringing some of the activities to 

the children by arranging for Arthog personnel to come to us. 

We sincerely hope to see more educational visits out for the children over 

time and the inviting of visitors in to support our curriculum and topic work.  

One such instance of this is having the cricket coach in next week.  Partaking 

in such activities and experiences is something we feel the children have 

particularly missed and we look forward to this resuming. 

Kindest Regards 

Julie Bratt 

 
Monday 3rd May: 

Bank Holiday 

 

Friday 7th May: 

Cricket Coaching (Y1-Y6) – 

come it outdoor PE kit 

 

Monday 10th May: 

Swimming starts (Y2 Y6) 

 

Wednesday 26th May: 

Deadline for Bag2School 

donations (4pm) 

 

Friday 28th May: 

End of Term 

 

Class Heroes: 
Reception Rangers:  

Joseph & Ethan 

Shooting Stars:  

Josh 

Racing Rockets:  

Lois  

Cosmic Comets: 

Alexander 

Skyflyers:  

Caleb 

Voyagers:  

Lexijo 

Starships: 

Liam 

Explorers:  

Bethany 

Red Arrows: 

Charlotte 

 

Well Done! 

Star Readers: 
Reception Rangers:  

Scarlett & Alfie 

Shooting Stars:  

Daisy 

Racing Rockets:  

Sapphire 

Cosmic Comets: 

Millie 

Skyflyers:  

Harry 

Voyagers:  

Finley 

Starships: 

Kaley 

Explorers:  

Evie 

Red Arrows: 

Jeremiah 

 

Well Done! 

Star Writers: 
Reception Rangers:  

Riley & William 

Shooting Stars:  

Imogen 

Racing Rockets:  

Noah 

Cosmic Comets: 

Sebastian 

Skyflyers:  

Olly 

Voyagers:  

Sam P 

Starships: 

Willow 

Explorers:  

Lily 

Red Arrows: 

Nicole 

 

Well Done! 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Meet our Skyflyers Teacher 
 

 

About Me 

My name is Millie Wylde, and I am the class teacher of Cosmic Comets (Year 1 & 

2) and the Computing subject leader. 

I have a dog called Ebby, who is 4 years old.  

I have a Primary Education degree and love my job! 

12 years ago, I was diagnosed with Type 1 Diabetes and this sparked my interest 

in teaching children with specific difficulties.  During my degree, I completed 

placements in a range of special education schools.  

We are very lucky to have great outdoor spaces at Albrighton and I love teaching 

in the outdoors.  I try to make all lessons fun, engaging and love laughing with my 

pupils. 

 

My Favourites 

Food:   Chinese takeaway 

Colour:   red 

Sport:  stand up paddle boarding 

Books:  Meerkat Mail 

Movies:  Toy Story and Home Alone 

Place:   Italy 

Animal:  elephant 

Subjects: Phonics, Maths and Computing 

 

Good To Be Green Behaviour 
System 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term, we’ve added an addition to our behaviour 

system ‘Good to be Green’ as children now have the 

opportunity to get to gold if they are consistently well 

behaved or they behave in a way that is deemed 

exceptional. 

Children will receive a sticker so everyone in school and 

home will be able to see they are on gold that day.  In 

addition to this, we have also added raffle tickets for 

‘Golden Moments’.  These golden moments might be a 

fantastic answer in a lesson, a lovely act of kindness or 

great homework etc.  At the end of the week each class 

will have a raffle draw and a prize will be given to the 

winner. 

The more raffle tickets a child gets - the more chances 

to win. 

Royal Mail Competition 
The Royal Mail will be 

issuing a new set of 

stamps which will 

feature designs 

created by eight 

school-aged children. 

We are asking our young designers to think about 

who their hero or heroes are, and to then design a 

stamp in their honour. 

A special panel of judges will pick the winning 

designs.  The final eight stamps will be sent to Her 

Majesty The Queen before they can be printed and 

issued. 

https://www.stampcompetition.ichild.co.uk/ 

https://www.albrightonprimary.com/curriculum-

8/design-and-art/royal-mail-hero-stamp-design 

 

Please bring your entries into school, which must be 

drawn onto the official template below, by Friday 

21st May.  

https://www.stampcompetition.ichild.co.uk/
https://www.albrightonprimary.com/curriculum-8/design-and-art/royal-mail-hero-stamp-design
https://www.albrightonprimary.com/curriculum-8/design-and-art/royal-mail-hero-stamp-design


 
 

The Albrighton Book Worm 
 

Title: The Strom Whale 

Author: Benji Davies 

Reviewed By: Noel Short (Y2) and Mrs Short 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plot – What happens in the story 

One day, Noi finds a baby whale washed up on the beach after a storm. He is excited and takes it home 

to care for it. He tries to keep his new friend a secret, but there's only so long you can keep a whale in 

the bath without your dad finding out. Noi is eventually persuaded that the whale should go back to the 

sea where it belongs. For Noi, even though he can't keep it, the arrival of the whale changes his life for 

the better. 

Who would like this story? 

We thought this was a lovely book to read as a bedtime 

story for 3-7 year olds. 

Characters: 

Noi is a little boy who lives with his father in a house by the sea. His 

father works hard as a fisherman and Noi often only has their six 

cats for company. 

Other books by this author: 

The Storm Whale in Winter and Grandma 

Bird 

Conservation Area Open Days 

Saturday 1st May & Sunday 2nd May 

09:30 to 17:30 

Opening for the first time in 2021, the Conservation Area is free to visit.  The Conservation Area is a wild area 

where Nature Reserve volunteers only intervene when absolutely necessary.  So it’s the wild and woolly home to 

lots of flora and fauna e.g. bats, foxes, ducks, owls, butterflies, moths, and this is your chance to explore. 

The entrance is at the east end of Jubilee Walk – the concrete path running alongside the duck pond on Rectory 

Road. 

Stout footwear is recommended. 

Only the first 30 metres or so are currently 

available to wheelchair users. 

Enjoy your visit! 

 

The remains of the timber from our school playground is stored at the Local 

Nature Reserve and is earmarked to help shore up and improve the path to the 

south of St. Cuthbert's Pool in The Meadow. 

It is intended to make the path and much of The Meadow accessible to 

wheelchair users in the near future.  Currently only the smallest wheelchairs 

can access the area as the gate opposite the fire station, although wheelchair-

friendly when installed about 15 years ago, can't cope with the larger 

wheelchairs now on the market. 



 
 

  Self-Esteem 

Sometimes it's easy to notice when children seem to feel good 

about themselves — and when they don't. 

We often describe this idea of feeling good about ourselves as 

"self-esteem." 

Children with good self-esteem: feel liked and accepted, feel confident, feel proud of what they can do, think 

good things about themselves and believe in themselves.  Children with low self-esteem: are self-critical and 

hard on themselves, feel they're not as good as other children, think of the times they fail rather than when 

they succeed, lack confidence and doubt they can do things well. 

 

Why Self-Esteem Matters 

Children who feel good about themselves have the confidence to try new things.  They are more likely to try 

their best and feel proud of what they can do. Self-esteem helps children cope with mistakes.  It helps them 

try again, even if they fail at first. As a result, self-esteem helps children do better at school, at home, and 

with friends.  Children with low self-esteem feel unsure of themselves.  If they think others won't accept them, 

they may not join in and they may let others treat them poorly.  They may have a hard time standing up for 

themselves.  They may give up easily, or not try at all.  Children with low self-esteem find it hard to cope when 

they make a mistake, lose, or fail.  As a result, they may not do as well as they could. 

At school, we have introduced our work on growth mindset and the power of yet but there are things you can do 

at home to support your child’s self-esteem and mindset. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 Internet Safety 
It can be difficult to know how to start talking to your child about what they’re 

seeing and doing online or who they might be speaking to.  But talking regularly, like 

you would about their day at school, will help your child feel relaxed and mean that 

when they do have any worries, they’re more likely to come and speak to you.   

It can help to:  

• reassure them that you're interested in their life, offline and online.  Recognise that they'll be using the 

internet to research homework as well talking to their friends. 

• ask your child to show you what they enjoy doing online or apps they’re using so you can understand them. 

• be positive but also open about anything you're worried about.  You could say "I think this site's really good" 

or "I'm a little worried about things I've seen here." 

• ask them if they're worried about anything, and let them know they can come to you. 

• ask them about their friends online and how they know they are who they say they are. 

• listen for the reasons why your child wants to use apps or site you don't think are suitable, so you can talk 

about these together. 

• ask your child what they think's okay for children of different ages so they feel involved in the decision 

making. 

 

Here are some useful links to websites that can support your conversation and help you understand more about 

the uses and dangers of the internet for young people. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/social-media-tips-and-advice/  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/social-media-concerns/  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/tiktok/  

 

Worried about a child online? 

If you're worried about something a child or young person may have experienced online, you can contact the 

NSPCC helpline for free support and advice. Call them on 0808 800 5000  

Children can contact Childline any time to get support themselves. 

Fundraising 
Over the coming months, we will be undertaking a variety of fundraising activities to raise 

money for canopies and safe surfaces for Early Years outside areas and play equipment for 

the main site.  You can start fundraising now and it won’t cost you a penny.  We have 

registered with easyfundraising, the UK’s biggest charity fundraising website.  See our 

website for more information. 

 

Bag2School 

Children grow out of clothes so fast that they are still in good condition when they no longer 

fit.  We all have clothing in our wardrobes that we haven’t worn in ages!  In a world of fast 

fashion, we now have a lot of stuff – but when it comes to a clear out what do you do to 

make sure the environment comes off best?  We will be doing a ‘bag2school’ collection.  The 

more bags of clothing we get; the more money we raise as payment is based upon weight. 

Bag2School accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*: men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing, paired 

shoes (tied together or elastic band around), handbags, hats, bags, scarves and ties, jewellery, lingerie, socks, 

belts, soft toys, household linen, curtains, towels, bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers. 

We will be sending home a collection bag with children shortly, however Bag2School will accept any items that 

are bagged (e.g. bin liner, other charity sacks). 

Bags need to be in school by 4pm on Wednesday 26th May, however we can accept donations as soon as you’ve 

bagged them up and we will store them for you.  Get sorting! 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/albrightonpschlnursery/?invite=Q0GFBI&referral-campaign=c2s 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/social-media-tips-and-advice/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-hub/social-media-concerns/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/tiktok/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/albrightonpschlnursery/?invite=Q0GFBI&referral-campaign=c2s


 
 

  Cricket Session 
A cricket coach is coming into school next Friday, 7th May, to teach sessions to all children 

(Year 1 to Year 6 only) at different times through the day. 

Can children please wear their outdoor PE kit to school. 

Zoom Club 
ParentPay closes at midnight every Wednesday evening for bookings for the following week.  

There are limited spaces so booking is essential to ensure a place. 

To assist us in managing places, please can parents book a month in advance where possible.  

You are able to make change for future bookings at any time until the cut-off for that week. 

Late bookings can be made, if there are spaces available, however we can’t guarantee there will be a space 

available.  If you have any queries, please contact the school office (01902 372558) or email zoom@albrighton-

pri.shropshire.sch.uk  

Nursery – Toddlers and Pre-School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toddlers have been reading ‘The Colour Monster’ by Anna Llenas and 

exploring colour while creating their own colour monster. 

Pre School have been exploring What is a Shadow on Cornerstones and 

making their own puppets, ending the week with a puppet show.  

mailto:zoom@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk
mailto:zoom@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk


 
 

 

  



 
 

  



 
 

 

 



 
 

This parent’s guide to Tiktok is available to download from our website: 

https://albrightonprimaryschool.sites.schooljotter2.com/e-safety-at-home/useful-information 

  

https://albrightonprimaryschool.sites.schooljotter2.com/e-safety-at-home/useful-information


 
   



 
 

 


